
Good morning! 

 

Please find the link to the Municipal Development Pan survey (MDP) that was released 

on Tuesday afternoon.  My apologies for not getting this out to you sooner. 

You can go to the County website and click on the “TAKE THE MDP SURVEY” 

 

 

If you are submitting you survey on-line, the County will only accept 1 survey per IP address.  

Therefore, if there are more folks in your house that would like to submit a survey, please feel 

free to fill in a hard copy.  I have attached a copy as well. 

There is an open house tonight at the Bergen Hall, 5:30-8:00 pm so please come out and join 

us.  Planning and Development will do a short presentation on the survey and answer any 

questions you may have.  This is also your opportunity to have discussion on any other issues 

that you would like addressed in the current MDP that may not be covered in the survey.  Other 

open houses that will be held are: 

November 21, Bergen hall, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 

November 25, Big prairie hall, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 



November 27, County office, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 

December 2, Lone pine hall, 5:30 - 8:30 pm 

 

There is a lot of background included in the survey.  Council understands that some of the 

statutory documents may be long and hard to maneuver through, so we have tried to include 

background on each issue, the challenges that have been identified and what is being proposed 

to help clarify the issue and make it more relevant to the public.  We hope this is more helpful 

than just asking questions that may not make sense without further explanation. 

If you are unable to attend the open houses, please feel free to contact me and I 

will make myself available for either a phone call or a face to face meeting. 

 

Thanks, 

Angela Aalbers 

403 507 1057 


